On July 14, 2022, Kentucky statutes KRS 334A.020 334A.205, KRS 334A.207, and KRS 334A.209 were
updated to allow Audiologists to dispense hearing instruments under their Audiology license rather
than their Specialists in Hearing Instrument license.

The updated statutes are linked below. Please take time to review the changes and discuss with your
employer or private legal counsel if you have questions about how these changes affect your practice.
Neither the Kentucky Board of Speech-Language Pathology and Audiology or the Kentucky Licensing
Board for Specialists in Hearing Instruments can provide private legal advice or answer questions
regarding which license is best for you and/or your practice.

https://apps.legislature.ky.qgov/law/statutes/statute.aspx?id=52583
https://apps.legislature.ky.gov/law/statutes/statute.aspx?id=52585
https://apps.legislature.ky.qgov/law/statutes/statute.aspx?id=52586
https://apps.legislature.ky.gov/law/statutes/statute.aspx?id=52582
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